Frequently Asked Questions

The following new arrangements for NITTP will be effective from 1 August 2025 —
NITTP will subsidise local companies on a 1:1 matching basis (originally 2:1) to train their staff in advanced technologies.

Each company is subject to a funding ceiling of HK$250,000 (originally HK$500,000) in each financial year at the course
commencement date.

Each trainee is entitled to one course per financial year on a per-person basis.

The new training grant matching ratio does not apply to course registrations (including public and tailor-made, local and non-local)
submitted before 1 August 2025, regardless of the submission date of the associated training grant applications. Partial advance payments
submitted before 1 August 2025, where applicable, are also unaffected.

The new arrangement on funding ceiling per financial year and the limit on course per financial year per trainee apply to all training
grant applications and course registrations (both public and tailor-made, local and non-local) application submitted on or after 1
August 2025. For avoidance of doubt, the following are not eligible for additional training grant in FY2025-2026 -

Companies that received $250,000 or more in approved training grant from 1 April to 31 July 2025; and

Trainees who received approval from 1 April to 31 July 2025 to any training.



